NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN
Links Road - Nyali

P. 0. Box 81050,
Mombasa.

" Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

23" June, 2022

Parents/Guardian
The Nyali School
MOMBASA

Dear Parents/Guardian,

RE: END OF TERM ONE-2022 CIRCULAR.

We are almost coming to the end of Term One, 2022 and we thank God for this far He has
brought us and for smooth transition, good health, wisdom, knowledge and co-operation
received from the entire Mombasa Parents fraternity. Honour and Glory be to our
Almighty God.

1. Academic Progress Of Your Child:

We are seriously committed to offering holistic quality education to our beloved
pupils. We would like to humbly request every parent to frequently visit the school
for fruitful meetings/discussions with class/subject teachers of your children to
monitor their academic and social/character progress. As we continue to embrace
the CBC learning system, let us all support our pupils and the facilitators in
providing the necessary leamning materials and closely monitoring of the
assignments and projects.

2. The School Library:
The School Library is rich in both English and Kiswahili story books. We have over

3,800 story books in stock cutting across all learning levels for our pupils.

Encourage your children to borrow these story books to enhance a better reading
culture and to foster good language skills and vocabulary.

3. Discipline:
Success in life calls for a lot of discipline on the concerned individuals. As a basic

learning institution, we shall continue to have a firm but loving hand on the general
character of our pupils.

Through the school Diaries you can book appointments to meet the teachers and
discuss on issues pertaining discipline of our pupils.



We shall continue teaching our children the right virtues, skills, concepts, acceptable
graceful language to use and respect for all. It is our noble responsibility wh1ch we
must discharge willingly. Be available for your child.

4. School Fees:
We thank all the Club Members who have cleared their school fees in spite of the
economic constraints we are experiencing at the moment. Please dear parents, let
us make the payment of our childrens’ school fees a top priority before the beginning
of the term or within the first week of the new term. We do not wish to send pupils
home for the same.

5. Academic Open Day — 7 July, 2022
Our Term One Open Day will be on 7 July, 2022 from 7.00a.m. upto 1.00p.m.

This is a day you cannot afford to miss. Accompany your child/ren and have time
to discuss their progress/performance. It is through such forum where we know our
children better and have a way forward on their total wellbeing.

6. Important Term Dates to Remember:
a) CLOSING DATE - 30.06.2022
b) OPEN DAY (REPORT COLLECTION) - 07.07.2022
¢) OPENING DATE — TERM 2 - 12.07.2022
d) MID TERM 2 - 11.8.2022 — 14.8.2022

We request all parents to remember our CBC Pioneers — Grade 6 and the Champions — Std
8 candidates in prayers that God may see them through successfully as they prepare to sit
for their National Examination at the end of the year.

Once again I sincerely thank you for your continued support during the transition of the
school administration. We appreciate the co-operation and interest you have shown in our
school programmes, events and the upcoming Junior High School project.

May the Almighty God Bless you abundantly in all your endeavours.

Yours faithfully, e
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